
POLLING FORM 

We have received a copy of the letter from THE Productions Inc. dated August 17th 2020. By signing below, we are indicating whether we support the City of Abbotsford granting 
an extension to the noise curfew on Monday, August 31st, 2020 until 1:00am (Tuesday morning) as outlined in the letter. 

 
There will be a scene filmed containing a number of special effects including atmospheric smoke and large wind fans. There is also a scene involving a large crowd of people in 
front of the home scheduled for Friday night. We also understand that lights will be placed in the front yard of the location and a lighting crane on the northeast corner of South 
Fraser Way making the area much brighter than usual. 

 

STREET NAME:    
 

Curfew Extension 
If dates change, do 
you want to be re- 

polled? 
 

House No. 
 

Name (please print) 
 

Signature 
 

Phone Number 
 

SUPPORT 
Do NOT 
Support 

 

Yes 
 

No 

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

        

Any personal information collected on this form will be managed in accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act.  

 
 

INFO TO BE 
COMPLETED 
BY POLLER 

1st Visit: Date:    

2nd Visit: Date:    

Time:  

Time:    

3rd Visit: Date:    

4th Visit: Date:    

Time:  

Time:    

 


